* SHARE project.
* Covid-19 updates.
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“Preventive health”.

* HSA contined its work.
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The Palestinian Authority on July re-declared a state of
emergency in the West Bank for a month to contain the
coronavirus pandemic, according to that many restrictions
implemented to the daily life, and we had to follow the
government orders and we had to close the center and stop
activities for two weeks during the month and then we
restarted the work and the activities again , and we respected

all the health protocols .




EU Aid Volunteers
oan We Care, We Act
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Through The project “511 A" that is deployment project aims

to support Non EU partners with humanitarian expert volunteers
to work on their local projects and help their beneficiaries, Human
Supporters Association Participated on SHARE Project — online
meeting on Thursday 23rd of July , with our Partners ASPEm from
[taly and ADICE from France , and the other Partners from Ghana
and India, Indonesia , the aims of the meeting were to exchange
and to update information about the following topics , Covid-19
updates on context, safety and security, specific measures adopted
by the Government, Preventive measures already adopted - or to be
adopted - by hosting organizations in view of volunteers arrival,
new timeline for the deployments ,updates from the EU: re-opening
of the EUAV platform, EC general training .

#EUAV #ASPEm #ADICE #NABLUS #PALESTINE
#HSA #SHAREPROJECT.




Workshop for children
“Preventive health”
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HSA implemented in a cooperation with our
Estonian partners “MONDO” within SuD HAV2
project, funded by EU Aid Volunteers program
some workshops was done about “Preventive
health” for children aged 7-13-years old, it was
held in HSA center, some of topics were discussed
about covid-19 virus and how to take all the
preventive measures to protect the self, during
the workshop all children got " Bag full of
healthy materials".

Because of the emergency situations and
covid-19 virus around the world we stopped
sending volunteers to Europe and receiving
European volunteers temporarily, of course we
took all the preventive and health measures to

held it in the safe way.
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HSA countinued its work

In the beginning of July, during the emergency situation

and the lockdown in Nablus city, HSA continued some of
administrative works online, also Some of work for " the
trainees from the university" was followed to complete their
training, it was done by prepare some of educational and
awareness topics for children to discuss it with them in the
next month.

After that, HSA held workshop for children about "Preventive
health" in its center for three days, of course we took all the
preventive and health measures, so we hope to implement our
new activities and programs in good situation.
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